
Senate Human Services Committees Members, 
 
My name is Sara Williams and I reside in District 37. I am asking that you 
please render a DO PASS on HB 1362. As parents we possess a fundamental 
liberty interest in the care, custody, and management of our children.  As 
parents we are asking that our rights be protected against the current attacks 
on our rights to raise our children without the interference of the State.  
Passing this bill will help to secure our rights to educate our children as we see 
fit and to ensure parents are not left out of the medical decision making and 
care of their children.     

 

 
 
 


